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Q: Please could you clarify the following requirement mentioned in the RFP? “All firms 
submitting must be duly licensed to practice engineering in the State of North Carolina” 
 
A: North Carolina General Statute Chapter 89C requires individuals and corporations / 
business firms practicing engineering within the State to be licensed with the NC Board 
of Examiners for Engineers and Surveyors (www.ncbels.org). 
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